
Want to Make a Difference? 
Sponsor a Family in Need for the Holidays 

 
Parent/Teacher/Organizations, 
  
Perry Harrison Elementary, North Chatham Elementary and Margaret Pollard Middle Schools 
are requesting help for our Holiday Cheer Program. Our schools will be attempting to help all 
the families who ask for assistance during the holidays.  Please help us reach our goal. 
  
If you or your organization would like to sponsor a family, please email, call, or fill out the 
sponsorship form, and return to your school counselor by Friday, ​November 18th​.​ We are also 
in great need of gift cards and grocery cards.  
  
Sponsor responsibilities/details: 
1.​     ​We are requesting that you only spend no less than $50 and no more than $100 per child. 
2.​     ​Presents need to be left unwrapped, labeled with family number (a number will be assigned 
to you after a family is matched), age, and gender of child  
3.​     ​Delivery date for all presents: ​December 12th, 2016 
 
 
Leann Munoz ​– School Counselor, Perry Harrison Elementary School 
lmunoz@chatham.k12.nc.us​ (919) 967-9925 
Precious Sie-Duke​ – School Counselor, North Chatham Elementary School 
psieduke@chatham.k12.nc.us​ (919) 967-3094 
Sheri Little​ – School Counselor, Margaret B. Pollard Middle School 
sherilittle@chatham.k12.nc.us​  (919) 969-0070 
Rachael Norris – ​School Social Worker 
RNorris@chatham.k12.nc.us​ (919) 548-6280 
  
Thank you for your continued support and help for students and our community. 
************************************************************************ 
Holiday Cheer Sponsor 

Sponsor name or contact: ___________________  
Phone number:  
 
Number of children you would like to sponsor:  
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